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BULLETIN 
MEETING 2540 - MONDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

Report from meeting held on Monday 28 August 2017 at the Old Spot Hotel 

 

We were guests of the Rotary Club of Salisbury at the Old Spot Hotel for the Intercity Group 4 Meeting. 

 

President Alan in his opening of the meeting welcomed members – Anthony James, Jim Buckoke, Delwyn 

Watts, Lesley Trevilyan, Shirley Halls, Jackie Webb, David Adamson, Elizabeth Adamson, and Sharka 

Byrne. 

Apologies: Raelene Trickett, Viv Valladares, and Gay Smallwood-Smith 

 

President Alan informed the meeting about some of our projects for the 

coming year. These include planting a tree for every member the club has 

had, and providing a donation to help Saint Patrick’s Technical College 

with their trip to Cambodia. This year they’ll be extending water pipes 

from the school to a nearby market that the school runs. 

 

President Alan then closed Meeting 2539 and thanked everyone for 

attending. 

 

The other clubs opened and closed their meetings whilst also sharing their 

projects for this year. 

 

 

 

Jack Buckskin was the speaker for the evening. Jack is a fluent Kaurna 

language speaker which he speaks with his children at home. Jack spoke 

about the Aborigines of Australia having over one thousand languages in 

eight hundred community groups. In South Australia fifty two of the 

languages are known to have spoken or are spoken including Kaurna.  

 

Within the Kaurna region there are multiple community groups. Each of 

these groups has their own area in the region and they need to be 

welcomed into another area. 

 

When asked Jack indicated that it was not necessary to acknowledge 

Aboriginal culture at every gathering but it was more appropriate at significant meetings. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 30th August several members of the club attended the opening of the New Nature Play Area 

at the Elizabeth South School. This is a great initiative and an amazing inclusion for this school and we are 

sure the children will thrive. 

 

  



DUTIES 4 SEPTEMBER 11 SEPTEMBER 18 SEPTEMBER 25 SEPTEMBER 

   2540   2541 2542 2543 

Chairperson Alan Murphy Viv Valladares 
 

Gay Smallwood-

Smith 

Elizabeth Adamson 

Cashier Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James 

Visitors Raelene Trickett Jackie Webb Elizabeth Adamson Jim Buckoke 

Regalia None Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James 

Sergeant Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan Lesley Trevilyan 

Speaker Committee 

Meetings 

Presentation by 

Robert Rowe, 

Bendigo Bank 

Fire Station? 
 

PDG Doug Layng 

– Mini Projects 

Board Meeting  

Kelly Norris – 

Walk with Wings 

N.B. If you are unable to attend please arrange a replacement for your duties. Thankyou. 

 

DIARY DATES: 

2017 DATE EVENT VENUE TIME 

MONDAY 30 OCTOBER Museum Visit Port Adelaide 

Aviation Museum 

6:00pm 

SATURDAY 16 SEPTEMBER Holden’s Farewell GMH 3.00pm to 8.30pm 

TUESDAY 26 SEPTEMBER BBQ Bunnings 8:00am to 6:00pm 

WEDNESDAY 27 SEPTEMBER Northern Business 

Breakfast 

Parafield Gardens 

Community Centre 

7:00am to 8:30am 

TBC TBC Fire Station Visit Salisbury Fire 

Station 

TBC 

 

Who is celebrating in September?    
 

BIRTHDAYS:  -         Marianne Forrest 13th Theo Nitz 14th Lorraine Murray 30th    
             

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:   Jill and Alan Murphy 14th   
 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES: None  

 

  
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS:- RC of Elizabeth 

PO Box 233 Elizabeth SA 5112 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/ 

http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl 

Meet at the Grenville Community Hub, Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth 

6:15 p.m. for 6:45 p.m. start 

If not attending please send apology to Delwyn Watts – Club Secretary 

Mobile – 0412 814 394 or Email – delwynwatts46@gmail.com 

to assist with catering for meal numbers 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/
http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl
mailto:delwynwatts46@gmail.com

